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[Truth Comes to Light editor’s note: RFK, Jr. and Dr. Vandana
Shiva share a powerful overview of how Big Food & Big Pharma
billionaires are attempting to crash the global economy &
colonize the entire planet. These courageous farmers in India
are standing in truth on behalf of all humanity.]

“I think that is the clash we are living through. You know,
the billionaires wanting
to turn everything into their portfolio. And the ordinary
people saying ‘no, we
want to protect our land’.” ~ Vandana Shiva

 

Original  video  is  available  at  Children’s  Health  Defense
YouTube channel.

[As a service to protect truth from censorship and to share
widely, mirrored copies of this video are available at Truth

https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://truthcomestolight.com/robert-f-kennedy-jr-w-vandana-shiva-farmers-standing-in-fearlessness-truth-fighting-for-the-soil-soul-of-india/
https://childrenshealthdefense.org/
https://navdanyainternational.org/
https://childrenshealthdefense.org/
https://childrenshealthdefense.org/
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZcW0uVZDTaEXfBS-JV-zUg
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCZcW0uVZDTaEXfBS-JV-zUg


Comes to Light BitChute, Brighteon, Lbry/Odysee channels. All
credit, along with our sincere thanks, goes to the original
source of this video. Please follow links provided to support
their work.]

Article referenced by RFK, Jr. : Bill Gates and Neo-Feudalism:
A Closer Look at Farmer Bill

Connect with and support the work of Vandana Shiva at Navdanya
International

Connect with and support the work of Robert F. Kennedy, Jr. at
Children’s Health Defense

Oneness vs the 1%
by Vandana Shiva

With a new epilogue about Bill Gates’s global agenda and how
we can resist the billionaires’ war on life

Widespread  poverty  and  malnutrition,  an  alarming  refugee
crisis, social unrest, and economic polarization have become
our lived reality as the top 1% of the world’s seven-billion-
plus population pushes the planet―and all its people―to the
social and ecological brink.

In Oneness vs. the 1%, Vandana Shiva takes on the Billionaires
Club of Gates, Buffet, and Zuckerberg, as well as other modern
empires whose blindness to the rights of people, and to the
destructive impact of their construct of linear progress, have
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wrought havoc across the world. Their single-minded pursuit of
profit  has  undemocratically  enforced  uniformity  and
monocultures, division and separation, monopolies and external
control―over finance, food, energy, information, healthcare,
and even relationships.

Basing her analysis on explosive, little-known facts, Shiva
exposes the 1%’s model of philanthrocapitalism, which is about
deploying unaccountable money to bypass democratic structures,
derail diversity, and impose totalitarian ideas based on One
Science, One Agriculture, and One History. She calls for the
“resurgence of real knowledge, real intelligence, real wealth,
real work, real well-being,” so that people can reclaim their
right to: Live Free. Think Free. Breathe Free. Eat Free.

 


